Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 8 April 2014

Updated events calendar for 2014

Event	Date	Coordinator
Welcome BBQ	7 February	Year 1 volunteer sought as coordinator for next year
Class Parent Wine & Cheese Night	13 March	АН
Mother's Day Stall	9 May	BM, FS, CH, JDS
CPR Training Course	24/25 May	BT
80s Night (Trivia)	14 June	GH, JB
City to Surf	10 August	Parking: KJ
Father's Day	5 September	EW
Grandparents' Day book sale (school run event)	TBC	

Mother's Day Stall

All under way; please send in donations Insurance notification completed and submitted

Father's Day

Ellie Waddell has kindly volunteered to coordinate this year's Father's Day event. If you would like to become involved, please contact her directly, or email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

Class Parent Welcome

On 13 March, the P&C hosted a welcome night for class parents. Thirteen people in total attended the night, including a number of Year K and Year 1 class parents. We received very positive feedback from the class parents who attended, and were able to address a range of common questions about the role of the P&C, fees and contributions, fundraising and other issues.

Website update

An update to the fundraising section of the P&C website is under way. Antje Hofmann submitted a draft FAQ section to the P&C executive to be discussed and adjusted before going up on the website. De-identified versions of the Fundraising Committee's reports to each P&C meeting will also be available on the website.

First Aid Course

As you will have seen, promotion of the First Aid Training fundraiser on 24 and 25 May is well under way, and the first signups and payments have been received.

No P&C insurance required????????????????

80s Party

Georgie Howard and Justine Bennett are seeking donations for the night's auction at the moment. Tickets will go on sale in Week 1 of Term 2, and are expected to sell out quickly. Get in early to make sure you secure a table for your fellow class parents and friends.

We are putting together a great team of people to help with the fundraiser. Early next term there will be a call out to the school for donation hunters to walk the streets and people to help with other specific duties.

We have approx 40 donations to date. Great prizes but a lot more needed. In particular we would appreciate any 'intelligence' on parents who can possibly donate something; in particular for the live auction of 5 experiences 'money can't buy'.

Next Fundraising Committee Meeting

To be determined, first half of Term 2.

Antje Hofmann
On behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee